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                                                                          THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                                26th June 2024   

  CAMPAIGN ON INTERNATIONAL PLASTIC BAG FREE DAY 
CLASSES 6 TO 8 

             
 
Dear students, 
Greetings!  
 
1. This is to inform all that the school will be organizing a “No Plastic Bag Day campaign” for International 

Plastic Bag Free Day on 3rd July 2024 (Wednesday). The campaign aims to create awareness about the 

hazards of polythene bags and motivate people to avoid plastic bags in the nearby locality.  

2. To educate and involve students, students of Classes VI to VIII need to prepare banners for the 

campaign on the topic “Say No to Plastic Bags”. Take note of following points- 

 ▪️Banners can be prepared either in English or Hindi language using any slogan on the given topic. 

 ▪️Banners can be of any size and shape but should be handy and relevant to the theme. 

 ▪️Avoid use of any plastic material for preparing the banners. 

 ▪️Students should bring their banners on the day of school reopening i.e. on 1st July 2024 

(Monday). 

 

Regards 

PRINCIPAL 


